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November 8, 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
In an effort to conserve valuable district resources, the Pearl River School District has taken steps to move toward a 
paperless system whenever possible.  This year, all schools will be posting report cards on the eSchool Data Parent 
Portal; student grades will be posted at the end of each marking period.  Once grades have been finalized and posted, 
parents will be alerted via email to check the Portal for those grades.  If you have not yet accessed the Parent Portal, 
your User Name and Temporary Password are at the bottom of this letter.  If you accessed the Portal some time ago and 
have forgotten your log in, please contact Annette Leone at 620-3913.   
 
To log into the Parent Portal, go to the Pearl River District home page, www.pearlriver.org.  Scroll down to the “Quick 
Links” section and click on the eSchool Data Parent Portal link.  Follow the on screen directions.  Please note, you will be 
asked to read and agree to the District confidentiality statement during the login process and will be prompted to 
change your password.  You can also change your user name.  Additionally, the user name and temporary password 
provided below, as well as any changes you make, are case sensitive.  Always log in from the district web page, as this 
will assure you are linked to the Pearl River School District.   
 
When you log into the Portal, you will see a listing of your children with an assigned ID number.  Clicking on this ID 
number will take you to a profile of that child.  Once there, clicking on either attendance or report card will take you to 
an additional screen with that information.   
 
As much as we believe this change is important, we also understand that a few families may still prefer to have a printed 
copy of the report card during this transition.  Parents may print directly from the Portal; printed report cards may also 
be obtained from your respective school’s main office for the remainder of this year.   
 
With this change, September STAR reports will not be sent home.  As always, they will be used to inform instruction in 
the classrooms.  If you would like information about STAR results, please contact your child’s teacher.  End of the year 
STAR Reports will be sent home in June.  
 
We do hope all families will join us in our commitment to reducing our dependence on paper whenever possible and 
practical. 
 
Thank you very much, 
 
Peggy Lynch                              Kathleenann Cool             Maureen Alaimo 
Evans Park                                 Lincoln Avenue                 Franklin Avenue 
 
Please note:  If you do not have a user name or password here, it is because you have an older student and are already a 
Portal user.   

http://www.pearlriver.org/

